
From: Michalets, Linda M - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, November 07, 2019 12:14 PM 
To: 'smeer@thesigmagroup.com' 
Subject: PECFA MWs at Biogenesis 
 
Hi Steve, 
I am responding to your telephone request to know which MWs are PECFA eligible for installation and 
for monitoring. I looked over the map of proposed wells and the costs for well installation and 
monitoring that I approved in my letter dated 10/4/19.  Based on the site history, I consider the 
following 9 wells to be PECFA eligible for installation costs:  SMW-3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9, 27R and 104R. 
 
The 13 wells that are eligible for monitoring are those 9 MWs and existing wells:  MW-102, SMW-1, 
SMW-2 and SMW-14R.  
 
I hope this provides the information you need for PECFA-cost record-keeping and invoicing. Please let 
me know if you have any questions about this. I will also add this clarification email to BRRTS as part of 
the site file. 
 
Thank you, 
Linda 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Linda Michalets 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive 
Milwaukee, WI  53212 
Phone: (414) 263-8757 
Linda.Michalets@wisconsin.gov 
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